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Dear Parents/Carers
This week we have contacted year 5 pupils to invite them back to school from Monday 22nd June. The school is close to capacity under the current restrictive guidelines but please keep in touch with us should your circumstances change. Thank you all for your continued support and understanding.
On Friday 3rd July we will be closed for a planned INSET day. On this day teachers will be planning learning for September in their teams. Mr Hopegood will also be hosting a Year 6 leavers gathering and the PTFA have kindly agreed to purchase a leavers hoodie for each of the pupils. Meanwhile, Mrs Whybrow will be meeting with the new starters as part of their transition into school. Please join me in thanking the whole team for their continued hard work and professionalism.
Thank you Mr Este for trialling Google Classroom this week with Class 3. I am pleased to hear that it is enhancing learning and opportunities to communicate directly. Keep up the great learning everyone!
On Tuesday, Mrs Baulch led some online piano lessons with some of her pupils. Well done for all your resilience and perseverance with these lessons throughout the recent months. It has been wonderful to hear all about the progress being made. Thank you Mrs Baulch and parents for this fantastic opportunity.
Yesterday, work started on installing our new interactive screens for each classroom. The teaching staff are so pleased with their new toys and can’t wait to share them with the children! Another school improvement enriching learning for all.
I am busy finalising reports ready to send home at the beginning of July. These have been written using evidence the teachers have from before the closure as well as that shared from home. The report also contains details of your child’s next teacher.
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend
Mrs Eastbrook
Dear God
Thank you for helping us to be compassionate, strong and resilient. Help us when times are tough and be with those in need.
Amen
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